

Texas Medical Association Political Action Committee

401 West 15th Street Austin, Texas 78701

(800) 880-1300 (512) 370-1300 FAX (512) 370-1633 www.texpac.org TEXPAC@texmed.org

December 14, 2017

Dear Representative Guerra,

On behalf of TEXPAC, the political arm of the Texas Medical Association, we appreciate your dedication to your local community and the great state of Texas. We applaud you for running for elected office.

After careful and thoughtful deliberation in our Candidate Evaluation Committee, TEXPAC is pleased to inform you that we endorse your election in the March 2018 primary election. The support of your local physicians was a critical factor in our decision.

With the candidate filing deadline now past, we will be working with the TEXPAC-endorsed candidates to determine how best to secure your spot in the Texas Legislature. We will be in contact soon to discuss the particulars of your race.

Thank you for the opportunity to work alongside you in this important endeavor. Please do not hesitate to contact Christine Mojezati, TEXPAC Director at (512) 370-1361 or christine.mojezati@texmed.org with any questions.

Best Regards,

Robert Rogers, MD

Chair, TEXPAC Board of Directors

Allergist, Fort Worth

Alexander Kenton, MD Chair, Candidate Evaluation Neonatologist, San Antonio